
From: "Americans for Responsible Technology" 
<info@americansforresponsibletech.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 7:57:39 AM 
Subject: Our FDA Petition: Read, Set, Comment! 

The FDA Petition…

Ready, Set, Comment! 

The FDA has opened a “docket” for our recent petition, so now you can file 
your own comment. 

Please remember, this is about the LAW, not about health effects. This is 
about FDA’s legal obligation to evaluate how people are being exposed, 
and to develop techniques for minimizing that exposure.  

It’s the FDA that is supposed to be measuring radiation levels in school 
classrooms, and promoting best practices to minimize the exposure to our 
kids.  

It’s the FDA that is supposed to be warning utilities and consumers about 
smart meters, mandating opt-out policies and helping people reduce their 
exposures.  

It’s the FDA this is supposed to be promoting point-of-purchase warnings 
about cell phones, routers, game consoles, tablets, wearables and all other 
wireless devices. 

It’s the FDA that is supposed to be collecting information about adverse 
reactions to RF radiation exposure.  



The FDA is flagrantly defying the law. And they’ll keep doing it if no one 
complains. The agency needs to hear from you now. Today.  

File your comment here. (In the “What’s Your Comment About” 
dropdown, select “Individual Consumer.”)

Read the full petition and learn more about the issue at 
Americans4RT.org/fda 

This week on our radio show/podcast, Doug and Patti talk about the FDA 
Petition, and why it’s important. Listen now.  The interview begins at 
13:00. 

You might also want to check out the amazing inventory of current 
environmental health topics we cover on Green Street News,from PFAS to 
plastic pollution to nuclear waste.  

New shows every week. Follow us on SoundCloud, Apple Podcasts, 
Spotify or wherever you get your podcasts! 

____________________________________________________________ 

All of our work on wireless issues, including our legal, legislative and 
educational efforts, are made possible by the generosity of individuals like 
you. If you are able, we hope you will consider making a donation to ART to 
support our work.  

Thank you to the many individuals who have already contributed to ART.  
We are deeply appreciative of your support. 
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Contribute to Support ART 

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/AmericansForResponsibleTech 

Website - https://www.americansforresponsibletech.org/ 
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